
     The First Few Weeks 
     During the first few weeks of school,  while we are getting to know 
each other, we spend time each day learning basic procedures and 
building a class community. I want the children to feel secure and sup-
ported as well as excited about learning. Kindergarten is  an important 
year for a child’s future school experience and it is vital to make it a 
positive one. That means providing a balance of challenging academics 
while making their learning fun. We have already spent a lot of time 
working on becoming good readers and building our knowledge of let-
ters and sounds. Please read with your child daily! 
 

 

 

Communication 
     Everyday the homework/communication folders 
will come home (blue folder). Each day you will see a 
grade for work habits and conduct. In it you will find the previous 
week’s completed work as well as any communications from me the 
principal or the PTA. I view your child’s education as partnership and I 
encourage your feedback and participation.  If you have any questions 
or concerns feel free to contact me. The best way to reach me is 
through email. My email address is dngoodwin@wcpss.net  

Also, the webpage will be up by the end of the week. I will send a See-
saw message and/or email and let you know when you can check it out. 

 
A big Thank You to         
 everyone who sent in    
 supplies. 
 

July 2019 

• If you have a 
transportation 
change, you 
must send a 
note. 

• Volunteers must 
sign up in the 
Media Center  

• August 2-8 Go 
Play Save Fund-
raiser 

• August 16th-
Track Out 

 

 Reading  
Creating good  
reading habits 
Print concepts 

 
Writing 

Creating detailed 
illustrations 
 

 
Letterland 

Reviewing letters 
and sounds A-H 
 

Math 
Numbers to 5 
 

 Social Studies 
Citizenship 
Rules and  
procedures 

If you have not joined the 
PTA please consider joining. 


